2500 Camino Diablo, Walnut Creek, CA 94597
tel BO0-B01-3224
fax 925-944-2895

)AEI

CONSULTANTS

ENVIRONMENTAL & ENGINEERING SERVICES www.aeiconsultants.com

April 17,2009 RECEIVED
Mr. Steven Plunkett 1:47 pm, Apr 20, 2009
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 Alameda County
Alameda, CA 94502 Environmental Health
Subject: Fuel Release Case

Request for Time Extension

3442 Adeline Street / 3433 Chestnut Street
Oakland, CA 94602

Alameda County Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002936
AEI Project No. 274761

Dear Mr. Plunkett:

The following is a formal request for a 45-day extension for the Soil and Groundwater
Investigation with Soil Excavation Report obtaining to the above referenced site
originally due April 15, 2009. Field work for the soil excavation commenced on March
2, 2009-and is now completed. Field work for the monitoring well installation began on
April 1, 2009 installing MW-1 through MW-4 and MW-6. Due to access restrictions
MW-5 and MW-7 have yet to be installed. Monitoring wells MW-5 and MW-7 can not
be installed for another 2-3 weeks. In order to create an adequate report for your review,
as mentioned before, AEI would like to request a 45-day extension on the Soil and
Groundwater Investigation with Soil Excavation Report resulting in a proposed new due
date of June 1, 2009. Please let me know if this is acceptable at your earliest
convenience.

Please contact myself or Robert Flory if you have any questions. Mr. Flory can be
reached at (925) 746-6000, ext 122, my extension is 141.

Sincerely,

AEI Consultants

Harmony TomSun Robert F. Flor¢, PG
Staff Geologist Senior Project Maftager

Chicige Dalles Denver Inland Empire Kansas City Los Angeles Miami New York Phoenix San Francisco San Jose


dehloptoxic
DEH LOP


